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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Our beloved brother, Jon Schuhart ascended to the spirit world on Friday October 9, 
after slipping into a coma last week.  
 
At this time, we want to thank you all for your prayers and concern. His wife, Sandy 
Schuhart really appreciated your concern for her family.  
 
We also encourage members to please support them financially, mainly with their 
hospital expenses. Any cards or letters you wish to send to the family can be sent to 
this address: 



 
Sandra Schuhart 
487 Shore Drive 
Colonial Beach, VA 22443 
 
Let's continue to pray to support the Schuhart's family during this important time and 
offer our prayers for his victorious transition to a new life in the spiritual world. We 
will send information about the Seonghwa Ceremony in a couple of days. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Clifton Family Church 

 

  

 

     

    

 

 
   

 

 


